
 

 
  Hello again my super sunflowers, 

 

I hope you’ve had a nice week in the gorgeous sunshine. I hope you’ve 

managed to do some exploring outdoors.  

 

It has been lovely looking at all the activities you’ve been up to on 

Purple mash and I’ve loved reading all of your comments. I have set 

another grid of activities for you this week, including some more 2dos. 

 

I have set up a class log in for ‘Oxford owl’ where you can read lots of 

Oxford Reading Tree stories online for free.  

Go to https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/  Then click on the ‘My class login’ 

button at the top of the page    Then enter the 

following log in details: 

Username: sunflowersy1    Password: StJames   (make sure you put a 

capital S and J as it is case sensitive). 

Once you’ve entered it will come up with a ‘My Bookshelf’ button. Click 

on that and then you can select the age group, series, book band or 

search for a book and then choose the book you’d like to read. I’d 

suggest trying to read the next book band now, obviously if your child 

struggles with this new level go back and continue practising their 

current level. On the drop down menu of ‘Levels’ select ‘Book bands’ 

and select whatever colour follows your child’s current colour. 

   

Reading is really important so try and practise as much as you can. 

For Maths please continue to look at 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-

1/maths#subjects for lessons and activities.  

                           Stay safe, missing you all so much! 

                        Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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